
money for, and send clothing to needy Missions-and in so doing offered
many practical suggestions for the better carrying out uf iie work, and
especially urged the members to make use of the summer vacation by
trying to influence those they may come in contact with on l--balf of
Missions Miss Brown's interesting address upon her work on the
Blackfoot and Piegan Reserves closed the first days' sessions

Tea was served in the school-house for the delegates and members.
who afterwards walked into the Cathedral in a body to take part in
the Evening Service. The Cathedral choir was present and the music
was beautiful Rev. Canon DuMouln preached an earnest and im-
pressive sermon from the words, " Fervent in spirit, serving the Lord."

The morning session on Thursday was opened with a helpful Bible
reading by Miss Tilley, Secretary for junior Branches, upon " Nehe-
miah, a model for Christian workers,- and afterxwards Mrs Hodgins,
of St James' Cathedral, led a discussion, followed by many others
upon the subject. " How can a Parochial Mission Meeting be made
more Tuteresting" In the afternoon Mrs. Grindlay read an instruc
tive paper upon, "Our Annual Piedges, in which she gate a history
of each pledge, and details as to the present condition of eadh as to
guarantees from the Branches. Miss Osler s Paper, A Missienary
Outlook," gave a comprehensive and intereamîng acccant of the foreign
missionary work of the Church. A discussion upon - Missionary
Money, and how it may be earned," led by Mrs. Broughall, brought
out good suggestions from many members.

The public Missionary Meeting was held in the Horticultural
Pavilion, the front part of the centre being filled by the Junior
Branches, who overflowed on to the platform, indeed the whole build-
ing was crowded to excess. Lime hght vjews, that had been prepared
from photographs taken by Rev. Mr. Spencer, of Thoruld, sbweid the
mission stations and schools in Algoma, the North West, British
Columbia and in foreign lands, and these were explained by Rev
Canons Sweeney and Mockridge and Mr. Alan Sullivan, the Bshop
of Toronto acting as chairman.

Mrs Davidson, second vice-president, gave a Bible reading froin
Acts i , at the opening of the third morning's session. Mrs Inglee of
Parkdale, read an excellent paper upon the - Importance of the Use and
Spread of Missionary Literature,' and Mrs. Gibbs, of Port Arthur,
gave an earnest address to the vorkers. Miss Tilley afterwards gave
a very bright and helpful talk upon the best way uf conducting tb
business part of a Missionary Meeting.

The balloting, both for nominations and election of officers, took
place during the lunch hours on Thursday and Friday, so that none of
the time of the meetings was taken up in that way, the delegates' certi-
ficates being presented to the Credential Committee, wbo furnished
then with ballot papers which were aftervwards deposed in the ballot
boxes. Two members of the Brotherhood of St. Andrew acted as
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